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Continuing the Learning Journey! 
 

I hope you had a lovely and restful 

half term break. Would you believe 

that we are already practising songs 

for our Nativity performance! A 

letter will go out today to inform 

you of the dates and the part your 

child will play in the show. Any 

questions please ask. 

 

Our learning this week: 
 

•  In maths the children have 

been recognising numbers. 

• We have been learning about 

Guy Fawkes and how to stay 

safe around fireworks. 

• Mrs Mount has created a 

space station role-play area, 

which the children are really 

enjoying! 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Focus on Learning 

‘Show and Tell’ will be every 

Friday. Try to link this with 

our theme if possible 

(Festivals and Celebrations). 

No toys or precious items. 
 

Information for Families 

 
Now the colder weather is 

creeping in please ensure your 

child has a coat, preferably with a 

hood so they can play outside, 

even in the rain.  

 

We now need bottle tops for our 

creation station, send them in to 

us if you have any. 😊 

 

Please remember to label 

cardigans and jumpers.  

 

 

Many thanks for your continued 

support, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 

 

 


